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Unitus Community Credit Union Celebrates 
 New Branch with Ribbon Cutting Ceremony  

 
 
PORTLAND, Ore. (Apr. 3, 2008) – Unitus Community Credit Union will celebrate 
the opening of its seventh branch with a ribbon cutting ceremony on Wednesday, 
April 16 at 11:00 a.m. The new branch is located at 1855 NW 188th Avenue. Unitus 
President and CEO, Patricia Smith will cut the ribbon that will officially open the 
branch. The ceremony will also be attended by members of the Beaverton Chamber 
of Commerce, Unitus staff and management, members of the Unitus Board of 
Directors and staff from The Good Neighbor Center; the designated community 
partner for the Tanasbourne branch.   
 
The new branch will employ six people and will be managed by Jorjia Fields. Fields 
joins Unitus from Postal Federal Community Credit Union in Springfield, Missouri 
where she was previously a Branch Manager. “We are proud to be part of such a 
supportive community, and as a credit union, we look forward to serving our 
neighbors and giving back to the Tanasbourne area through our strong commitment 
to community involvement,” said Fields.   
 
The Tanasbourne branch will feature a complete line of deposit and loan products 
and services, a tech center for personal and educational research, financial planning 
services and an ATM machine.  
 
About Unitus Community Credit Union: 
Unitus Community Credit Union is a not-for-profit, member-owned financial 
institution serving people living or working in Multnomah, Washington, Clackamas, 
Marion, Polk, Yamhill and Clark County. Additional information about Unitus is 
available at www.unitusccu.com or by calling (800) 452-0900. 
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